

December 2021 Newsletter

Food Bank/Good Shepherd



We are again collecting non-perishable food items for The Hamilton Dream Centre Food Bank, and hat/mitten/sock items for The Good Shepherd. You can send items in with your dancer at the Hamilton and Ancaster location and we will make

sure that they are placed in our donation boxes. We are accepting donations now till we close for Christmas.

Christmas Holidays

The last week of classes is December 13-18th. Students are invited to wear something festive to class this week, i.e. a Santa hat, red or green outfit etc. The studio is closed from December 19-January 2nd. Classes resume January 3rd.



This Month's Highlights

December 13-18th

Last week of classes for 2021 before the Christmas shutdown!

December 19-January 2nd

Studio closed for the holidays; classes resume on January 3, 2022.

Student of the Month Ancaster!

Emily Gordan (age 8)

Emily always comes to class with a smile on her face & eager to learn new skills! She's such a hard worker and is a joy to have in class. She's made great progress so far this season!



Student of the Month Hamilton!

Memphis Schneider (age 9)

Memphis is currently in a Hip-Hop class with Mr. Chris. He always works hard inside and outside of the classroom. Memphis is always working to do more and get better. Keep up the hard work Memphis!





NJADS Inc. December 2021 Newsletter - Page 2

Submit COVID Screening

A reminder that all parents must submit a new COVID-19 screening before dancers return to class in January 2022. Link is online on our website.

https://www.notjustanotherdancestudio.ca/covid/

Hamilton Spec Winner!

Thank you for voting for us in the Readers Choice Awards! Not Just Another Dance Studio received the following awards for 2021!

Best Children's Entertainment - Platinum (2nd)!

Best Kids Activities – Platinum (2nd)!

Best Kids Camps - Gold (3rd)!

Best Summer Camps - Gold (3rd)!



The outfit makes the dancer!

Wearing appropriate dancewear, and having hair nearly tied back neatly will help dancers to get into the correct mindset for class. Avoid wearing the following: Watches, bracelets, earrings, tiaras or other jewelry that can come off while dancing or bulky clothes that don't show your legs, arms and body placement.



Welcome to 2022!

Many of us are excited for 2022 to arrive, and look forward to what the new year has to bring. We are here to support our dancers' goals and to help them mature and enrich themselves as both a dancer, and a person.

We are hopeful that we will be able to host an annual recital again in 2022, and will update our dance family with more information in the new year.

Wishing you all health, wealth and happiness for the holiday season, and for the year to come!

